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REPRESENTATIVE

GEORGE NETHERCUTT,

Jr [WA] SUPPORTS NPS
RANGERS

The National Park Service has

promulgated and implemented an
inappropriate policy of medical
standards and attendant physical
exams.

In addition, this program is not being
implemented evenly and fairly
throughout the National Park System.
Representative George Nethercutt, Jr,
from Washington state, has recogized
this and has offered this statement of

support.

Please make a copy of this and send
it to your Representative in the
Congress and tell him/her that you
would like it if he/she would support
the efforts of Rep. Nethercutt. This
is extremely important to your career
and should be done as soon as

possible.

As an example of unequal implemen
tation, Terrie Fajardo has allowed
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high ranking supervisors and
commissioned managers to
receive waivers when rank and

file rangers and first line
supervisors have to go through
the burdensome, slow, and often
expensive appeal process the
NPS has put in place.

We know of at least one

instance, which we have passed
on to Rep.Nethercutt's office, of
a waiver being granted on the
basis of one personal phone call
to Terrie Fajardo.

Do you see that in RM-57? When
a WASO group came to
Cuyahoga Valley to explain RM-
57, they told the rangers there
that there was only one standard.
That, by the way, is the way the
Lodge reads RM-57 too. Do
your career a favor - write your
representative today with a copy
of Rep Nethercutt's statement
supporting your Ranger Lodge.

Signed,
Lodge Executive Committee

Investigation of Medical

Standards Implementation

Warranted

by Rep. George R.
Nethercutt, Jr.

On behalf of U.S. park rangers
nationwide, I have begun
investigating apparent inequities
in the implementation of the
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medical standards program.

After gathering case complaints, I
am now considering several
options in an attempt to bring about
fairness in the program and avoid
the anxiety caused by the current
implementation process. The
National Park Service is aware of

my serious concerns over the
current implementation. It is my
hope that by working with
Fraternal Order of Police and other

interested groups, NPS can re-
evaluate its implementation of the
program and establish a
straightforward and fair process.

If NPS does not enact changes to
the program quickly, I will ask the
General Accounting Office to
begin an examination of the
program.

Editor's Note: Congressman
Nethercutt (R-WA) serves as Vice-
Chair of the U.S. House Interior
Appropriations Subcommittee

Send the Lodge your email
address to receive the

electronic Protection

Ranger and to help with
Lodge research.

randallfop@ls.net




















